
MessageFrom: Shoemaker, Troy [troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2004 4:00 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: FW: File Number ses-lic-20040115-00052, E040036

Hello Again,

After talking to George, He advised that the EIRP, and EIRP density needed to be
changed follow the  change from 16 watts , to 4 watts.

So please change the EIRP(dBW) 61.24 to  55.22, and The EIRP Den. From 41.22 to
35.20.

Again thanks for letting me make theses changes on the fly.

Regards,
Troy Shoemaker
Clear Channel Satellite Services
7042 So. Revere Parkway #450
Englewood CO. 80112
303 925 1708 Voice
303 925 1714 Fax
troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2004 1:39 PM
To: Shoemaker, Troy
Subject: RE: File Number ses-lic-20040115-00052, E040036

Tnx. I have made the changes and we still have a problem with the power.  I have
faxed you the new check sheet.  Please take a look and email me the changes.

Tnx. T.
  -----Original Message-----
  From: Shoemaker, Troy [mailto:troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com]
  Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2004 3:25 PM
  To: Towanda Bryant
  Cc: Shoemaker, Troy
  Subject: File Number ses-lic-20040115-00052, E040036

  Hello Towanda,

  I received your E-mail advising of the changes needed to our license.

  I accept the changes to the West Azim Angle from 225.4 to 224.9.

  We also want to change the Max power input from 16 watts, to 4 Watts. Which
should lower the power density to within the  parameters.

  I hope this e-mail is all you need to make the changes. I tried to call your
number  of 202 418 1245. I was advised this was a wrong number.

  Please let me know if you need any thing else.



  Regards:
  Troy Shoemaker
  Clear Channel Satellite Services
  7042 So. Revere Parkway #450
  Englewood CO. 80112
  303 925 1708 Voice
  303 925 1714 Fax
  troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com


